
I urge you to vote no, and to support life and family, the foundation of all society, and not 

perversion and disorder. Why are our legislative leaders spending their time creating legislation 

that is an assault to the good and an attempt to enshrine with law that which is perverse? This 

bill will collapse Maryland society and even those pushing for this evil will experience extreme 

suffering in mind, body and soul. 


